
 

 
We are not 

alone.  
We live in God’s 

world. 
  

United Church of Canada 
Creed 

Message from Beth McLean 
 

Greetings to All, 
 

Worship Services will continue on Zoom until further notice with outdoor 

worship beginning once weather and Provincial Health regulations allow. A 

Good Friday service on April 2nd will be held via Zoom at 7pm with music 

and Word.  It is my hope that, should weather and gathering numbers permit 

we could gather for an 11 am outdoor Easter Service.  Certainly, winter attire 

would be in order and no Easter bonnets!   You will be informed of any 

decision closer to the date. 
 

Information regarding a vote to become an Affirming Congregation has 

been sent.  Please either email or call in your vote on March 7th for this very 

important time in the life of Little Britain United Church. 
 

It has been almost a year since our lives were turned upside down and we 

continue to support one another and our church and my prayer is that we 

will move forward confident that God’s love will sustain us in the days yet to 

come. 
 

Blessings on our Lenten journey, 
 

Beth McLean, Minister 

 

 

 

Pass It On… 
 

What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church                        March 2021 

Affirming Vote 

Sunday, March 7, 2021 
 

In the spring of 2019, Little Britain 

United Church began the journey 

towards becoming an Affirming 

Ministry.  An Affirming 

congregation is one that publicly 

declares its commitment to 

inclusion and justice for people of 

all races, ages, abilities, sexual 

orientations and gender 

identities.  
 

On March 7, members will vote 

on whether they would like to 

become Affirming. Information 

on how members can participate 

in the vote will be sent out prior 

to this date. 

National Affirming PIE Day 

Celebration will take place 

Sunday, March 14 after 

the Sunday Zoom service 

featuring a few videos, a 

reading and discussion. 

 


